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24th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

Last week of term arrangements 
On Wednesday 26th of June we are putting on a fun day for the pupils called J in the 
Park. This is a non-uniform day for pupils. Pupils are encouraged to wear their house 
colours and dress appropriately to the weather conditions. 
 
Thursday 27th June is the last day of the 2023/24 school session. It is also a non-
uniform day. School closes at 1pm but we will have an early lunchbreak and learners 
who are entitled to a free meal will be able to get their lunch. 
 
SQA 
SQA results will be issued to pupils across Scotland on Tuesday the 6th of August. 
Pupils are encouraged to sign up for the “My SQA” service which can send their 
exam results by email and text message.  
 
https://www.mysqa.org.uk/cs8/content/secure/my_homepage.jsp 
 
If pupils’ results do not go as expected, they may want to change their options. Mr 
Henderson will be in school on Thursday the 8th and Friday the 9th of August to help 
pupils with re-coursing. Pupils / Parents / Carers can make an appointment by calling 
the school office.   
 
 
Next session 
At the start of each session, Mrs O’Malley as the new acting HT, will write to 
parents/carers with arrangements for the year ahead, and the pack will contain: 

- Welcome letter from Head Teacher 
- Calendar 
- Religious observance opt-out 
- Photo/video permission 
- Data check (your contact details) 
- Parent council info and application etc 

 
The pack will be coming out to you over the summer holiday period. We will have 
paper packs for any families who prefer this, but the main communication 
method is now online, via ‘parent portal’. You can access this via the council 
website. If you have any issues with parent portal, please call the office on 
0300 300 1331. 
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School uniform  
A reminder that appropriate school unform is detailed on our school website. 
 
If you wish to purchase the new Johnstone High quarter zip, this is available from 
Schoolwear Made Easy, with a 10% online discount until the 28th of June.  
 
Other items of approved unform are available from this company. 
 
https://schoolwearmadeeasy.com/collections/johnstone-high?limit=15&order=position 
 
 

Enjoy the summer break when it comes. 
 
Johnstone High resumes session 2024/25 on Friday 16th August at 8.50am. 
 
With very best wishes to you and your family, 
 
 

 
 
Lynne Hollywood 
Head Teacher 
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